From: Brugh, Owen 
Sent: Tuesday, February 09, 2016 1:19 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Arena For 45
Subject: Re: Friends of the Parks Luncheon

Mr. Berlin,

Ald. Arena did attend the event, was honored with an award and ate a meal provided by the event host and sponsor, Friends of the Parks. 

Thank you.  

Owen R. Brugh
Chief of Staff and General Counsel
to Ald. John Arena, 45th Ward
